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Senior Bulletin – 5/22/20 

You Did It!!! 
	

Hello	Seniors	and	Senior	Parents,	
	
While	it	probably	feels	anticlimactic,	given	the	current	situation….you	did	it!	You	have	finished	high	
school!	Though	it	is	not	the	ending	you	wanted	or	what	you	envisioned	when	this	year	began,	nothing	can	
take	away	this	wonderful	accomplishment!!	We	know	you	all	feel	sad,	disappointed,	and	so	much	more,	
but	you	should	also	be	proud	of	yourselves!		For	those	who	still	owe	assignments,	please	remember	that	
next	week	is	for	any	make-up	work	you	may	have.	Please	take	advantage	of	this	opportunity!	
	
UNDECIDED	ABOUT	YOUR	PLANS	FOR	NEXT	YEAR?		
Check	out	NACAC’s	Space	Availability	Survey	at:	
	https://www.nacacnet.org/news--publications/Research/CollegeOpenings/			
It’s	a	searchable	list	of	colleges	who	are	still	accepting	applications	for	Fall	2020	freshman.	Many	colleges	
indicate	space	available	after	the	initial	deadline	and	update	their	listings	as	space	availability	changes.	
We	encourage	you	to	check	the	list	periodically.		
	
REMINDER	-	UPDATING	YOUR	NAVIANCE	LIST:		
Seniors	must	update	their	College	list	on	Naviance	with	all	acceptance	decisions,	including	the	school	(if	
any)	where	they	will	be	attending.	If	we	do	not	know	what	school	you	will	be	attending,	we	cannot	send	
your	final	transcript.	Also,	seniors	MUST	complete	the	Senior	Transition	Survey.	You	can	find	the	survey	
under	"About	Me"	--"Surveys"--	"Senior	Transition	Survey."	If	you	need	to	reset	your	Naviance	password,	
please	email	your	counselor	and	she	will	be	able	to	help	you.	
	
FINANCIAL	AID	APPEALS	DURING	COVID-19:	
Check	out	MEFA’s	webinar	on	this	timely	topic https://bit.ly/36wKjIt	
	
Enjoy	this	beautiful	long	weekend!	
	
CHS	School	Counseling	
	
Important	Dates:	
May	22:	Last	day	for	seniors	
May	26-29:	Senior	Make-up	Period	
	
		
 


